


Feb. 11, 1992

Dear Rosemary:,

Just a little note to reinforce
the fact that I do think of you often.
You were so helpful in "getting me
started®™ AND I HAVEN'T STOPPED SINCE!!!

pid you ever get a computer and
begin to computerize your genealogy?
I now have over 11,000 Frantz and col-
lateral lines in one large database
and several smaller databases. I may
have the largest collection of Frantz,
and allied families. And I never seem
to get caught up! The data seems end-
less.

Have you ever determined who the
parents were of Balzar, Michael, and
Christian? I'm hoping, someday., to
acquire that information and I don't
have the money to pay a researcher in
Germany. I'm hoping someone else has
already researched. Do you know of
anyone?

I hope this finds you healthy and
happy. God bless you!

Warmest regards,
¥~03kh\QJJY\lJ
Lorraine Frantz Edwards
P.O. Box 2076, Lancaster, CA 93539-2076
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